Stanbridge Lower School PTFA Newsletter, October 2019

Hello everyone we hope everyone has settled back into the school routine and welcome new parents. Here are the forthcoming events and dates for your diary.

Stanbridge spooktacular fancy dress disco, Wednesday 30th October 3.30pm-5pm- Our disco this term will be held straight after school and children can bring in their costume or party clothes in on the day. We have our fantastic DJ Leon holding the disco again, and children will be provided with squash, snacks and a treat to go home with. Tickets are £5.00, please make sure you bring the money in by Friday 18th October with the permission slip (extra slips in office if your child doesn't come home with one.). We hope to see everyone there ready to party!!

Christmas film nights, Tuesday 10th yr3/yr4 & Wednesday 11th December yr reception /yr1/yr2 3.30pm-5/5.30pm tbc - this term we will be putting on 2 Christmas films for all the pupils, age appropriate. Fun cinema snacks and drinks will be provided. Tickets are £3, money and slips to be handed in by Friday 6th December. (Extra slips in the office)

Christmas hamper raffle, tickets available and drawn Thursday 12th/Friday 13th December-For several years now the PTFA have held a very successful Christmas raffle. We will be asking children to bring in a treat to put into their class hampers and these will then be decorated and raffled off on the Christmas production days. Reminders will be sent out nearer the time.

Christmas jumper day and children's raffle, Friday 20th December-Well it's got to be done!! Children can come into school with their favourite Christmas jumper on and they'll get a free raffle ticket which will be drawn that day in assembly. Lots of goodies and treats to be won! Bring in £1.00 in on the day.

Since February we have raised a fantastic £700.00 which is all down to the support of parents and families. We are continuing the work in the new wildlife garden and money raised will also be going towards future school trips and treats for the children. Thankyou everyone for your continued support.

The PTFA